
Re-Scheduled 5th Grade Parent Night 

at William Annin Middle School 

5th Grade Parent Meeting at William Annin for Parents only: 

Tues. March 31st  

6:30 pm Special Ed. Parent Meeting (Aud.) 

7-7:45 pm Student led Tours for all Parents not familiar with Wm. Annin. 

7:45 -8:30 pm  Transition Presentation by Administration and School Counselors. 

Online Course Requests for World Lang. and possible Music Programs 

This Process will remain open until Thursday April 2th at Noon.  

For more information please visit our website: 

http://bernardsboe.ss5.sharpschool.com/cms/One.aspx?portalId=3096972&page

Id=5908385     

For Transition Questions, please contact: To James Buist 5th Grade Transition 

 


